
  Gilboa-Conesville Central School  

 Phone: 607-588-7541  Fax: 607-588-6820 132 Wyckoff Rd. Gilboa, NY  12076 

 
 

September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
It is our mission at Gilboa-Conesville Central School to accept ALL students at their present 
levels and help them move forward academically, socially, emotionally and personally. We hope 
you will take an active role in the education of your child. 
 
Please take the time to review with your child, the 2023-2024 Parent/Student Handbook, which 
can be found on the school website at gilboa-conesville.k12.ny.us The Handbook contains 
detailed information about our school and academic, administrative and behavioral 
expectations for all students.  The rules, policies and procedures have been established in order 
to help ensure the health and safety of all students and staff and to provide a guide for 
academic success for all students. 
 
If you would like a paper copy of the 2023-2024 Parent/Student Handbook please call  
Mrs. Merwin or email jmerwin@gccs.us 
 

 
 
 

I have read and discussed the content in the Parent/Student Handbook with my 

child__________________________________________________  Grade_____________ 

Student Name (please print clearly)   
 
 
_________________________________ _____________ 
             Parent’s Signature       Date 
 
 
_________________________________                         ______________ 
             Student’s Signature                                                     Date 
 
 
Please return this form to your homeroom teacher or elementary class room teacher by 
Monday, 9/25/2023. 
 

“Where school and community foster academic and personal potential for all” 


